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It’s come to my attention that HB 4024 is a wolf in sheep’s clothing.  Real campaign 

finance reform has been sorely needed for decades.  Money has increasingly 

corrupted our politicians and created laws grotesquely skewed to favor big donors. 

We need *real* reform, one that doesn’t preserve the power of the biggest spenders. 

Let the voters speak, not dollars, not greed. 


